PUBLIC NOTICE

The City Council will hold a Public Hearing at 7:00 p.m. at its scheduled Council Meeting on Tuesday, September 17, 2024, or as soon after as may be heard, in Council Chambers, Fourth Floor, Municipal Building, 427 Patton Street, Danville, Virginia.

The purpose of the Public Hearing is to provide all interested parties an opportunity to speak to the planned construction of a modular building at the Danville Regional Airport to support air ambulance operations.  The planned site for the modular building is located adjacent to the T-hangar building area on the southwest side of the airfield.  A land lease agreement must be approved by City Council and the Federal Aviation Administration must approve a revision to Danville Regional’s Airport Layout Plan before construction activities can begin.
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